
 
302 North 52nd Avenue, Phoenix, Arizona 85043 

(602) 278-4407       Fax (602) 278-7262 
 

 
To whom it may concern:             03/31/10 
Subject – T-M Vacuum Furnaces 
 
 
We here at CAD Enterprises have been using and enjoying the furnaces we purchased from T-M for over 
10 years. We have found the units to be well built and fully in line with the expectations we had for the 
units when placing the orders.  
 
We currently have four units (2 older models and 2 newer within the last 3 years) and have no issues with 
them whatsoever. The tech team at T-M was very helpful from the Purchasing through Implementation 
stages of the process of acquiring and set-up of the units and we could not be happier. 
 
We here at CAD are looking forward to many more years of service from T-M and will definitely return to 
them when the time comes to add or expand our Heat Treating and Brazing capabilities. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
Arvin Loudermilk 
President  
CAD Enterprises Inc. 


